
 

 
 
 
 

 
              

 
9 September 2024 
 
Letter from Management Office 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Students, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a restful and enjoyable Term 3 holiday. As we begin the final 
term of the academic year, we are excited to see the energy and enthusiasm that you bring back 
to school. 

Preparing for Success 

With the examinations just around the corner, now is the time to set clear goals and work diligently 
towards them. Our teachers are here to support you every step of the way, offering guidance and 
resources to help you succeed. Remember, the effort you put in now will be reflected in your 
results. Stay organized, manage your time well, and don’t hesitate to seek help if you need it. 
Together, let’s make Term 4 a term of excellence! 

New and Exciting Programmes for 2025 

Looking ahead, we are thrilled to announce some exciting new programmes that will be introduced 
in 2025, aimed at further enriching our students’ learning experiences: 

1. After-School Care Service for Primary 1 to 4 Students 
Starting next year, we will be launching an after-school care service specifically designed 
for our Lower Primary students. This programme will provide a safe and supportive 
environment from 1 pm to 6 pm, Mondays to Fridays, featuring well-planned and structured 
activities that cater to their developmental needs. Activities will include homework support, 
creative play, and enrichment sessions, all aimed at fostering holistic growth. Please note 
that additional charges will be applicable and spaces are limited, so we encourage 
interested parents/guardians to contact the school as soon as possible for more details and 
to secure a spot for your child/ward. The school would give priority to Primary 1 and 2 
students as they are the youngest groups of students that require the most help and 
support. 
 

2. English Empowerment Programme (EEP) for Primary 1 to 4 Students 
To further support our students’ mastery of the English language, we are introducing the 
English Empowerment Programme (EEP), an after-school initiative for Primary 1 to 4 
students. This programme will offer targeted support in reading, writing, and conversational 
English, helping students build confidence and competence in the language. The EEP will 
run after school curriculum hours, and additional charges will be applicable. Spaces are 
limited, so we encourage interested parents/guardians to contact the school as soon as 
possible for more details and to secure a spot for your child/ward. 
 

3. New Computer Education Subject for Primary 3 to 6 Students 
In our commitment to preparing students for the digital age, we are excited to introduce a 
new Computer Education subject for Primary 3 to 6 students. This subject will cover  



 

 
 
 
 

 
              

 
 
 
 
 
 
fundamental computer skills, coding, and digital literacy, equipping our students with the 
knowledge and abilities needed to navigate and thrive in an increasingly digital world. This 
subject will be part of the regular curriculum starting in 2025.  
 

4. Upgraded Premium AI-Powered Marking System for P5 to S4 Written Compositions                                      
Upper primary and secondary school students will get instant feedback on written English 
compositions when an upgraded premium marking system powered by artificial intelligence 
is rolled out on the school learning portal in 2025. By analysing the various aspects such as 
grammar, structure, creativity, and coherence of written compositions, the AI delivers 
comprehensive feedback that helps students understand their strengths and areas for 
improvement. 

New Singapore Examinations and Assessment Board Regulation Pertaining to PSLE and 
AEIS  

This is a gentle reminder from SEAB that all PSLE private candidates will not be allowed to take 
AEIS from 2023 onwards. Technically, all PSLE private candidates will not be allowed to sign up 
for two examinations within a year.  Thus, do not sign up for AEIS examinations in 2025 if your 
child/ward is eligible to take the PSLE next year. 

Wishing you all the best for your upcoming examinations and beyond. 

Warm regards, 

Esther Ng 

Student Development Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
              

 

 

 
 
 

Acknowledgement to Re: Letter from Management Office 
 
 

 
 
To: San Yu Adventist School         Attn:         
                                    Form Teacher 
 
 
I, _______________________________, the parent/guardian of        
          Name of parent/guardian                                                        Name of student 
   
 
 
from ___________________, have noted the contents of Student Development Coordinator’s  
              Name of class 
 
 
letter dated 9 September 2024. 
 
  
   
 
  
       
*Father/ Mother/ Guardian’s Signature:         
 
 
 
Date:  ______________ 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 


